
Public Hearing 
Jacksonville National Cemetery Access Road 

Thursday, 

Sept. 15, 2016 
 

Lannie Road  

Baptist Church 

5998 Lannie Road 

Jacksonville, FL  

32218 
 

Open House: 

4:30-6:30 PM 
 

Presentation/

Public Comment 

Period: 

6:30 PM 

For Additional Information Contact: 

Terri Newman, Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS—2007 

Lake City, FL  32025 

(386) 961-7713 or (800) 749-2967 

Email:  terri.newman@dot.state.fl.us 

The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to a Public  Hearing to 

discuss the proposed Jacksonville National Cemetery Access Road in     

Duval County, Florida. 

The Department is conducting a Project Development & Environment 

(PD&E) Study for a proposed new roadway connecting the Jacksonville   

International Airport, Interstate 95 area and the Jacksonville National   

Cemetery.  The purpose of the project is to improve access to the cemetery 

and to provide relief for traffic congestion caused by funeral processions 

on Lannie Road.  The proposed recommended alternative will connect the 

existing I-95/Pecan Park Road Interchange to the Lannie Road/Ethel Road 

Intersection (near the  entrance to the Jacksonville National Cemetery). 

As of August 25, 2016, the Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) will be 

available for review at the Highlands Regional Library, 1826 Dunn Ave., 

Jacksonville, FL  32218 or the FDOT Urban Office, 2198 Edison Ave.,      

Jacksonville, FL  32204.  Persons wishing to submit written statements may 

do so at the  hearing or mail/email them to the address provided no later 

than September 26, 2016. 

Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte a Esther      

Murray al (800) 207) 8236 extension 4348.  Referencia FM 428455-1 

Public participation is 

sought without regard 

to race, color, national 

origin, age, sex,          

religion, disability or 

family status.  Persons 

who require special   

accommodations under 

the Americans with   

Disabilities Act or     

persons who require 

translation services 

(free of charge) should 

contact Terri Newman 

at the number provided 

at least 7 days prior to 

the hearing. 
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Financial Project ID:  428455-1 


